After Hours...



We had our quotient of excitement on an October Saturday when a car turning onto our side street continued up over the sidewalk, across our parking lot, and crashed into our building knocking the gas meter into the basement. Richard was working in the building at the time and felt the house shake. Luckily, no one was hurt and we were all patched up by Tuesday. Our thanks to the great folks at the Eighth Utilities District Fire Department and Connecticut Natural Gas Company.

NSPS Publication



Robert Dahn (NSPS Area 1 Director) has written an article with Rita Lumos (NSPS President Elect) that was published in the November edition of the Surveying and Land Information Science Journal.

Abstract: The activities, accomplishments, and on-going efforts and goals of the NSPS on behalf of the surveying community are reviewed. Ranging from government affairs to education programs, a broad stroke overview of NSPS in 2005-2006 is provided.

You can read and download the article at our website: www.meehangoodin.com

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C Meehan Qο Goodin

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C. Winter 2006 Newsletter



Best wishes for you and your loved ones from all of us at Meehan & Goodin



How Can We Help You Today?

- Site Planning
- Civil Engineering
- Land Surveying
- Permitting
- Richard Meehan, PLS
- ♦ Marc Goodin, PE
- ◆ E. Russell Johnston III, PE
- ♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520

On The Web...



To learn more about our firm, visit us at our Website www.meehangoodin.com

Year End Reflections...

As the year draws to a close, we would like to say thank you to our clients and friends who made 2006 one of our most productive and memorable years yet.

We look forward to new opportunities and new challenges in the year ahead. See you in 2007!

In the Works... Drainage Improvements



We are currently preparing a drainage improvement study for a complex of 88 duplex houses for the Enfield Housing Authority. Issues being reviewed include regrading around the houses, driveway and walkway repairs, drainage swale enhancements, and underdrains for wet slopes. Our goal is to work with and use the natural topography as much as possible to minimize the need for new structural measures such as catchbasins and drainage pipes.

In the Works... New Railroad Spur



A new 245000 SF tenant at a large existing building in Bristol resulted in the need for the addition of another railroad spur track to provide service for the new business. Meehan & Goodin is preparing the surveys, engineering design, permit applications, and is working with a railroad consultant on this interesting project.

On the Boards... Business Expansion



Permit applications are pending for the relocation of an ongoing business in Manchester to a larger building to accommodate the business's growth. Meehan & Goodin prepared the surveys, engineering design, and permit application materials for this project.

In the Works... New Building



Eighth Utilities District will soon have a new garage building for their Public Works Department vehicles. Located at their existing public works complex in Manchester, the new building will provide much needed additional space. Meehan & Gooding prepared the surveys, engineering and permit applications.